Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has received the petition for declaratory statement from Tom Perugini on October 18, 2016. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of an unspecified statue, rule, or order number as it applies to the petitioner.
The petitioner seeks a declaratory statement from the Division for guidance as to the type of Alcoholic Beverage License petitioner’s proposed business model will require. (Serving food and alcoholic beverages where patrons will also customize take home bottles of alcohol from grain neutral spirits, purchased in bulk by petitioner, and customized on site via addition of herbs, spices, and fruit flavors per a customer’s design.)
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business Regulation, Agency Clerk's Office, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202, (850)717-1183, AGC.Filings@myfloridalicense.com.
Please refer all comments to: Keith Humphrey, Esq., Office of the General Counsel, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202, (850)717-1195, Keith.Humphrey@myfloridalicense.com. DS #: 2016-077, DBPR Ref #: 2016-049026.
